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I was told by my mother about the ‘social and emotional wellbeing checks” for 0-3 year olds that she saw in the newspaper and I do not want this to be approved.

I am an auntie and I also have a little brother and no child should be checked at that age for these symptoms. All babies can cry and be upset and this can lead to the children being drugged.

I have a cousin that was put on psychiatric medication and she had many negative reactions from this including that she gained 35 kilos and having to start taking diabetes medications because of it. She was very unhappy and had to stop taking the medications. I don’t want to see this happen to such young children.


Best,
Villoni




